
VPI-WS100-SS VPI-015-CANE VPI-035-CANE

Powdered caramelized 
sugar to create and 

enhance flavor notes that 
range from dark

and robust to spicy, 
roasted or burnt notes as 

well as enriching color.

Aromatic liquid 
caramel to create

and enhance flavor 
notes that range from 

dark and robust, to 
spicy, roasted or

burnt notes.

Aromatic liquid 
caramel to create

and enhance flavor 
notes that range from 

light and sweet, to 
nutty, honey and 

maple notes.

VPI-041-NM VPI-044-NM VPI-052-CCF

Aromatic liquid 
caramel to create

and enhance flavor 
notes that range from 

light and sweet, to 
nutty, honey and 

maple notes.

Aromatic liquid 
caramel to create

and enhance flavor 
notes that range from 

dark and robust, to 
spicy, roasted or

burnt notes.

Coffee Caramel 
Crystals add crunch 
and coffee caramel 

flavor to many 
applications.

VPI-124-CC VPI-0004-SCPDVPI-100-LCF

Lemon Caramel 
Crystals add crunch 
and coffee caramel 

flavor to many 
applications.

Crunchy caramel 
chips add creamy, 
buttery caramel 

notes and texture in 
multiple applications.

Salted Caramel 
Powder to create the 

perfect sweet and 
salty flavor profile.

VPI-FBDK VPI-052-PWD VPI-100-PWD

Salted Caramel 
Cream Paste to add 

buttered caramel 
notes in multiple 

applications.

Caramelized Coffee 
Powder for adding 
coffee and caramel 
flavor notes to dry 

applications. 

Caramelized Lemon 
Powder for adding 
lemon and caramel 
flavor notes to dry 

applications.  

VPI Caramelized Sugar Flavor Tool Product List

VPI-205-FL VPI-056-CHVPI-058-CH

Crunchy caramel 
chips with light to 
medium caramel 

notes. Typical uses 
can be inclusions or 
toppings for snacks 

and desserts.

Crunchy caramel 
flakes. Brown visual 

appearance with light 
to medium caramel 
notes. Uses can be 

inclusions or toppings 
for snacks and 

desserts.

Crunchy caramel 
chips with light to 
medium caramel 

notes. Typical uses 
can be inclusions or 
toppings for snacks 

and desserts.

VPI-050-CS VPI-206-FL

Salted Caramel 
Cream Paste to add 

buttered caramel 
notes in multiple 

applications.

Crunchy caramel 
flakes. Brown visual 

appearance with light 
to medium caramel 
notes. Uses can be 

inclusions or 
toppings for snacks 

and desserts.

VPI ORGANIC PRODUCTSVPI STANDARD PRODUCTS

VPI-B02-CC

Thick, rich caramel 
paste with cream and 
butter notes for use 

as a filling or topping 
in bars, chocolates, 

confectionery and ice 
cream applications.

To Contact VPI call: 1.800.337.8308 email: GregD@VersatileIngredients.com website: www.VersatileIngredients.com

VPI-5000-CSS VPI-360-FTB VPI-CPA3000-OCS 

An aromatic caramel 
syrup designed to 

create and enhance 
flavor notes that range 
from dark and robust,

to spicy, roasted or 
burnt notes.

Certified Fair Trade and 
Organic, an aromatic 

caramel syrup designed 
to create and enhance 
flavor notes that range 
from dark and robust,

to spicy, roasted or
burnt notes.

Certified Organic, an 
aromatic caramel syrup 
designed to create and 

enhance flavor notes 
that range from dark 
and robust, to spicy, 

roasted or burnt notes.

VPI-250F-OCSVPI-WB-100-ORG VPI-CSR10-CANE

Certified Organic,
an aromatic caramel 

syrup designed to 
create and enhance 

flavor notes that range 
from dark and robust, 

to spicy, roasted
or burnt notes.

Certified Organic, a 
powdered caramelized 

sugar to create and 
enhance flavor notes 

that range from dark and 
robust to spicy, roasted 
or burnt notes as well as 

enriching color.

Aromatic organic 
liquid caramel syrup 
from cane developed 
to create and enhance 
flavor notes that range 
from dark and robust, 

to spicy, burnt or 
roasted notes.

VPI-197-OCS VPI-913-OCP

Certified Organic,
an aromatic caramel 
syrup designed for a 

range of applications, 
such as syrups, sauces, 

soups, coffee, ice 
cream, bakery, sweet 

products, etc.

Certified Organic,
caramel powder 

designed for use in a 
wide range of 

applications. Best for 
coffee and tea, beef, 

inclusions, flavors 
and desserts.


